
Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends: 
 
November was a busy month, but December will be busier. One of  
the big events will be the wedding for Hiroshi Inaba. Hiroshi is a  
graduate of BBC and was my right-hand man. I could count on him to 
take over whenever I was gone. Dec. 13th is their wedding day.  
Margaret and I will be attending the wedding and the reception. 
Please pray for Hiroshi and Katie as they marry and move to Char-
lotte, NC where Hiroshi works in the Christian Radio Station BBN.   
 
I am thankful for the opportunity to preach at the world-famous Silver Dollar City on Dec. 27th. 
There will be unsaved people there who need to hear the true message of Christmas. That is on a 
Sunday. I never cancel our Japanese Sunday services, so I will have to rush there and rush back 
in order to preach to my Japanese church members. It will be a tight schedule, but I cannot miss 
an opportunity to preach His blessed word. 
 
I need to report that my dear friend, the President of SOS Soulwinning ministry, Frank Moseley 
graduated to heaven this past month. I have worked with him since 1992. The SOS Soulwinning 
card has been printed in several languages and is used around the world. I ask for your prayers for  
the future of this ministry. I consider Frank Moseley a great man of God. His life was completely 
wrapped up with the desire to see souls saved around the world. I will sure miss him. 
 
Some have asked how they can hear my life’s story that was on Unshackled. On the internet, type 
Unshackled # 3213 Bill Hathaway Part 1. It should take you there. Then do the same for Part 2. 
While I’m at it, I still have a supply of the book I wrote called, “No More Tears.” It was written as an 
encouragement for those whose spouse has gone to be with the Lord. I wrote this book after my 
wife Dixie left for heaven. (By they way, I never tell someone “sorry for your loss.” If you know 
where someone is, they are not lost.) Some churches have started a ministry to help these people. 
My book tells how to start the ministry along with many suggestions. Call or email me if you’d like a 
copy. A good name for the group is “Precious Memories Support Ministry.” If you need help or  
advice in starting such a ministry, you may call me.  
 
Margaret and I want to wish you a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  
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